From: Harvey Bromwich

Sent: Friday, 20 May 2011 9:25 AM

To: Elections

Subject: Electoral Boundary changes

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to support the Gungahlin Community Council proposal for the redistribution of boundary changes. As a recent resident of Amaroo (relocated from Sydney) I strongly appose the proposal to 'split' the Gungahlin region across two electorates. As a fast growing region we already have inadequate narrow roads, a lack recreational and sporting facilities, poor access to hospital facilities and government services, the most expensive petrol outlets in Canberra (WHY?) and limited shopping outlets.

Gungahlin needs STRONG representation by elected members, not a split vote which weakens our voice. Gungahlin should be a showcase for the new Canberra, NOT a neglected northern region.

Harvey Bromwich

Amaroo